
Important information about your 
healthcare from NHS Wales

For information ask at your GP surgery, go to 
www.nhsdirect.wales.nhs.uk or phone
NHS Direct on 0845 4647.

The Individual Health Record
Supporting safer, better care when your GP surgery  
is closed at evenings and weekends
Your Individual Health Record shares parts of your GP medical record with 
people who are caring for you if you are unwell out of hours, or in an 
emergency.

It gives doctors and health professionals valuable information to help them 
make the best decisions about your care.

Your Individual Health Record can only be seen by health 
professionals at local emergency and out of hours services that 
serve your GP practice. They must ask you if you agree before 
they look at your information.


